LITTLE ROCK—August 15, 2011—In tonight’s Decades of Dollars drawing,
two lucky Arkansas players are now holding tickets worth $10,000 each.
The tickets were purchased at Darrell’s Hillside in Russellville and EZ Mart
75 in Ashdown.

The identity of the ticket-holders won’t be known until the tickets are
presented at an Arkansas Scholarship Lottery Claim Center, located in Little
Rock, Springdale, Camden, and Jonesboro. Decades of Dollars players at
those two locations should carefully check their tickets against the winning
numbers, available at www.myarkansaslottery.com
<http://www.myarkansaslottery.com> or at any Lottery retailer.
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